
Troll Class - End of Year Review 
What a year! Trolls have had a great year filled with fun learning 

opportunities, laughter, friendship and a lot of hard work. We have been 

on some amazing trips such as Kew Gardens and the Transport Museum 

which was lots of fun! Trolls have also been swimming every Thursday 

and have learned so many new skills. They have pushed and challenged 

themselves every day and should be so proud of what they have 

achieved. 

 Enjoy some photos of fun moments from the year! 

 

 

 

 

 



We had lots of fun days out! 

 



 



 

 

 



We are so proud of our learning! From writing, to 

maths to IPC to computing! 





 

  

   



 

  

 

 



Trolls LOVE ballet! 

 

 



 



Our families were invited to celebrate our learning! 

 





 

 



 

Finally, an amazing Sports Day to end the year! 

 

 



 

 

This has been a great year with so many delightful 

moments. Trolls are ready for a great summer!  


